
Playground fundraising 

Parish Council 16th May 2019 

 

Not a great deal to report at present, the total so far paid to the bank from 

online donations and Give as you live is £822, there is a further £24 pending 

payment from the donation page, and £48 pending from Give as you Live.   

Also, there has been £195 in cash and cheque donations, when the pending 

payments are received the total will be  £1,089. 

 

As reported last month, the application made to the Tesco ‘Bags of Help’ 

scheme was not successful, but the application to the Police Property Act 

Fund is still in place, no news at present, but it can take several months 

before you know if you have been successful.  

 

Over the next few weeks I will be giving Give as you Live and the donation 

page as much publicity as possible on the e-bulletin, the website and social 

media. 

 

Colin Boylett 


